
CRACK SEAL AND SEAL COATING OF STREETS IN 2017 

The City of Surprise will be sending out a map of the weekly street work scheduled to be done 

in the community. We will post them here on the website for residents to check every week.  

Please follow the rules and do not drive across fresh oil in the streets. You may park on the 

opposite side of the street the day and night your side of the street is being worked on. Be sure 

to remove your vehicle early in the morning from streets that are scheduled to be seal coated. 

See the updated maps below as they are posted.  

 


